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Mohawk Trail Level Crossing to be 
repaved 

 
(Kahnawake –  21, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2011)   The Community Protection Unit of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that the Canadian 
Pacific Railway (CPR) Level Crossing at South Texas will be closed for repairs on 
Saturday, July 23rd from 5:30am until 6pm. 
 
Crews from CPR will excavate the crossing, replace the section of tracks and then apply 
new pavement. A detour will be set up for road users and area residents until the work is 
completed. See map for detour. 
 
For more information please contact Louis Stacey at the Community Protection Unit by 
calling (450) 632-0635. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run at your discretion until 6pm on 23, Ohiarihkó:wa/July. 
For further information on this release, contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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